
WEST VIRGINIA WILDLIFE FEDERATION WEB MINUTES 

THIRD QUARTERLY MEETING MINUTES 

SUNDAY AUGUST 29, 2010 AT 1:30 PM 

VANDALIA WMA 

 
• The meeting was called to order by President Jerod Harman. 

 

• NH&F Day assignments were discussed.  WVWF will raffle off a .460 Smith and 

Wesson at the NH&F Day event and the Hunt Show as a fundraiser.  The Consol 

gun will be raffled off at the Governors One Shot Hunt with proceeds to go to the 

NH&F Day event. Thanks Consol and Smith and Wesson! 

 

• Jerod reported the need to continue to monitor youth mentoring activities for 

reporting to our NH&F Day donors.  WVWF participated in the Romney Jakes 

Day Event and a Harrison County Youth Day at a Lost Creek school. 

 

• Three new County Directors were approved – Bob Fala, Logan County; Tom 

Jenkins, Taylor County and Dana Brown, Barbour County.  Welcome to the 

WVWF! 

 

• The WVWF has responded to our Congressional delegation concerning proposals 

to ban lead in bullets and fishing lures and sinkers.  Currently only fishing gear is 

being considered under this proposed ban.  WVWF believes that there are no 

scientific facts to warrant restrictions in hunting and fishing gear other than the 

current federal restrictions on the use of lead shot in waterfowl hunting. We will 

continue to monitor these activities and communicate to our membership via 

ACTION ALERTS.  

 

 

 

 


